From:

To: Northampton Gateway
Subject: Northampton Gateway development by SEGRO.
Date: 16 August 2022 16:47:49

I would like to pass over my serious concerns for the recent change in planning.

I feel that the Heavy Goods vehicle traffic level around and through Wootton which in the main goes straight
pass our CCS school will be far higher and therefore noisier and more dangerous. This increase in traffic is not
welcoming and not what was originally planned and agreed!

Please accept this email as my objection

Thank you
Sophie Jones

Sent from my iPhone





